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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

This notice affects all Exoceat harnesses manufactured before November, 2017.
We have been made aware of a potential safety issue with the Exoceat reserve handle. If the

metal pin becomes fatigued due to repeated bending while packing the harness, there is a
possibility that the handle could break during extraction.

Action required: Mandatory replacement of all Exoceat reserve handles.

The reserve deployment handles on all Exoceat harnesses should be replaced before next use.
Please contact your dealer to request replacement handles.

The correct replacement handles are coloured red, if your reserve handles are made from
transparent plastic then they must be replaced before your next flight.

For any questions regarding the replacement of the handle, please contact your local OZONE
Dealer or Contact us directly.
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